
Energy unions plan further action over transition 
law

 France 

The CGT-FNME and FO-FNEM energy federations are planning strikes and other 
action on 29 January in protest at the law on energy transition. This follows an initial 
day of action on 4 November. The unions argue that while the law appears to have 
good intentions in relation to green energy, it conceals further steps towards 
liberalising the sector with the threat to jobs and pay and conditions that this would 
involve.
Read more at > CGT-FNME (FR)
And on the 4 November action at > CGT-FNME (FR)
And at > FO-FNEM (FR)
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